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Question: The Proposed Rule means abstraction for OP-29 and -30 would end at 

December 31, 2018? 

Answer: If these measures are finalized for removal, you will submit data for the 

last time on May 15, 2019 using encounters from January 1, 2018 through 

December 31, 2018. 

Question: When is the end date of abstraction for OP-29 and OP-30? 

Answer: If finalized for removal, the last time you will submit data for OP-29 and 

OP-30 will be May 15, 2019, using patient encounters of January 1 

through December 31, 2018. 

Question: When will the data be available in the Claims Detail Report? I have been 

running reports, but there is no data in the reports for Q1 and Q2 2018. 

Answer: If you are referring to the Claims Detail Report on the QualityNet Secure 

Portal, you are able to run this report on demand if you have appropriate 

access to the Secure Portal. 

Question: Is there a reason to remove measures such as OP-5? 

Answer: The OP-5 measure is proposed to be removed under Removal Factor 8, the 

costs associated with the measure outweigh the benefit of its continued use 

in the program. 
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Question: During the Proposed Rule webinar, my understanding was that OP-27 

would not be reported in 2019 if this measure is finalized for removal. Is 

that correct? 

Answer: You are correct. If OP-27 is finalized for removal, you will not report for 

this measure moving forward. That is for this program only. Please ensure 

your hospital is not required to report this measure for other programs. 

Question: Slide 9 says that for OP-27, the last time you report would be May 15, 

2018. 

Answer: That is correct; those data have already been submitted. You will not have 

to report again, moving forward, if OP-27 is finalized for removal. This 

refers to the Hospital OQR Program. Please check to see if this measure is 

required for other programs you report for, or state mandates. 
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